SUNDERLAND HEALTH AND WELLBEING BOARD

18 September 2015

FEEDBACK FROM THE CHILDREN'S TRUST

Report of the Chair of the Children's Trust

A workshop was held on the 6th August 2015 to which partners were invited to discuss the future arrangements for a Childrens and families advisory group to the Health and wellbeing Board.

It was recognised that as the Childrens Trust had not met in over a year, there was a need to revisit the priorities that would drive the Children's and Young People's agenda through the Childrens and young people plan and also to look at the role and purpose of the group.

Key to the revised focus would be the advisory role to the health and wellbeing board.

A further meeting is to be convened in September/October to progress the priority setting.